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17 February 2021

Brian Warburton
Porirua

Via email: fyi-request-14573-45b71b26@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Brian
Response to official information request for Repair of Pavement — Te Pene Avenue.
| refer to your request for official information received Friday 29 January asking when the Council will

reinstate the damaged footpath on Te Pene Avenue. We have processed your request under the Local
Government Official Information and Meetings Act (LGOIMA) 1987.

The information you requested is enclosed.

The repairs to the footpath at this location are now completed. The cones and fencing will remain in
place until the concrete sets and will then be removed.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Claire Giblin, Transport Customer
Liaison Manager at claire.qgiblin@poriruacity.govt.nz.

Nga mihi

Ny WAL/

Wendy Walker
Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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